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Class Teacher Post – For September 2021 

Thank you for your interest in the teaching post at Samuel Pepys School.  We are a forward-
thinking school full of amazing children, young people and staff, driven by high expectations 
and our values of respect, positivity and purpose. The right person for this role is someone 
with an inclusive attitude who wants to develop their knowledge, understanding and skills 
relating to SEND. We have a wonderful staff team who are skilled, knowledgeable and willing 
to coach and mentor and we are well supported by families, governors and the local 
community.  

On the website www.samuelpepysschool.co.uk you will find the teacher application form 
together with a range of documents to offer you a greater understanding of our school 
including: 

§ Job description 
§ Person specification 
§ Keeping Children Safe in Education: information for all school and college staff 

Please refer to the job description and person specification when preparing your letter and 
include any roles, interests or personal experiences that you feel support your application.  
Please note that including a CV is not acceptable. 

Please return your completed application to the school via email 
joinus@samuelpepys.cambs.sch.uk by 9.00am on Tuesday 4th May. Interviews will be held 
on Friday 7th May. All shortlisted candidates will be asked to visit the school to meet with 
children and staff prior to or as part of the interview process, providing this is possible and 
appropriate, in line with the risk assessments at the time.   

If you require any further information please do not hesitate to get in touch. I hope that you will 
feel that your enthusiasm, skills and commitment to teaching match the expectations that we 
have here at Samuel Pepys School and we look forward to receiving your application. 

Yours sincerely 

 

Joanne Hardwick 

Head Teacher 

 

 


